
As a rural county resident, I have very slow and limited police protection. I believe it is important and necessary that I maintain a 
firearm in my possession.
I live 8 miles from town and can’t take my gun home every time I need to visit a public building.
SB 554 is a good intention that would cause huge trouble for an honest citizen. This would be a terrible law!!!


